
International 
Communication 
Agency 
United States of America 

Washington, D. C. 20547 

Auguet 31, 1962 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

It is with great pleasure that I £inally forward to you two sets of American 
Writing Ibday. I won't recount for you all the problema encountered both in 
tfeshington and at our printing facility in Manila, but there were times that 
1 doubted that the book would ever cerne out. 

As you may know, we are próhibited ty law from disseminating our materials 
within the United States, but we can send you a few more copies of the book 
when our sea sídpment arrives fran the Hiilippines (in anotter two to three 
months). When requesting additioral copies, please indicate which volume 
you would like — or both. Address ycur request to fbrum Books; 
USIA/I£A/AA, Eocm 527; 1776 Etennfylvania Avenue, N.W.; Washington, D.C 
20547, 

I thank you for your patience and for your valu&ble contribution to a book 
that I am conf ident will be well and widely used in our overseas programs 
for many years to ccme. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

/^^I¿M^\ 
Merr i l l S. Mil ler 
I d i t o r 
*brum Books 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Riiloscphy 
Bryn I«áwr College 
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 


